
 
 

Notice of Public Briefing Meeting 
Southern Joint Regional Planning Panel 

 
 
The Southern Joint Regional Planning Panel (the regional panel) is holding a public 
briefing meeting on the following development application that has been referred to the 
regional panel: 
 
2012STH026 - Greater Hume Shire Council - DA 42-12/13 - Infrastructure Resource 
Recovery Composting Operation, 92 Pattersons Road, Gerogery 
 
The briefing meeting will be held on Thursday 7 February 2013 at the Gerogery Hall, 
Olympic Highway, Gerogery, commencing at 6.00pm. 
 
The regional panel considers it appropriate to hold a public briefing due to the public interest 
in the proposed development.  The meeting will allow the regional panel to listen to the 
community and understand their key issues and concerns with the proposal.  This will also 
ensure these issues and concerns are addressed in Council’s assessment report. 
 
This is not a meeting to determine the development application. 
 
If you wish to speak at the panel meeting, you must register with the Regional Panels 
Secretariat (secretariat) before 4.00 pm Tuesday 5 February 2013 by contacting the 
secretariat on (02) 9228 2060 or email ruth.paton@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
It should be noted that individual speakers will be allocated 3 minutes, and representatives of 
community groups will be allocated 10 minutes to speak, unless extended time is agreed by 
the panel. 
 
If you have any questions about the public briefing meeting, please call Ruth Paton, Senior 
Planning Officer, on (02) 9228 2062 or email ruth.paton@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 


